
To: Pima County
Clerk of the Board

From: Dr. Daisy Rodriguez Pitel.
Interim Executive Director, MEC

Date: September 2, 2022

Subject: Reappointment of Commissioner to the MEC

Please note the following Commissioner is being requested for Reappointment to the
Metropolitan Education Commission.

Commissioner Reappointment

Monica Brinkerhoff, Parents- New to Pre-K Commissioner
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